
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Mike Thomas Dep.

Date: December 28, 2016 10:24:34 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: January 17, 2014 at 1:27:15 PM CST
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Mike Thomas Dep.

Hi Hans,
I just got a text saying that Mike Thomas received a letter mailed jan. 8th that stated he didn't need to show up for the dep because
the case was settled.
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

mailto:pdulberg@comcast.net
mailto:hansmast@comcast.net

